Tom Curtin,
Administrative Officer,
Roads Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.

Senior Executive Officer Roads Department

1 9 OCT 2012

South Dublin County Council

18 October 2012

RE: FUTURE OF WESTON AIRPORT, LUCAN.

Dear Mr. Curtin,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 11 October, received yesterday and with the enclosed correspondence therein, dated 6 July. Thank you for corresponding with us on this matter.

The correspondences record that the Lucan Area Committee of the County Council seeks the scheduling of a meeting with NAMA, to be attended by a delegation including the Manager and elected members, to discuss the future of Weston Airport.

We would be happy to facilitate such a meeting and in this regard I will work with you to organise a mutually agreeable time. I can confirm that Weston Airport is under the control of a receiver (KPMG). I have spoken with Kieran Wallace of the KPMG who is in charge of the Weston Airport receivership. He agrees with me that a meeting would be beneficial. To that end, you might contact me to provide your intentions on an agenda for the meeting and to work out a time that is convenient to the County Manager and to a delegation of your members.

I look forward to speaking with you in the near future and organising a meeting with you and your colleagues.

Yours sincerely

Christopher McGarry,

Planning & Development Advisor,

NAMA.